
 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Mass Intentions of the Week 

Saturday, January 26th 
5:00 PM                                             Mat 
Sunday, January 27th  
8:00 AM                                            Catherine Stover 
11:00 AM                                         Our Parish Family    
Monday, January 28th 
7:30 AM                                                  No intentions 
Tuesday, January 29th  
7:30 AM                    For the Intentions of Joe Cebula                               
Wednesday, January 30th 
7:30 AM                                                  No intentions      
Thursday, January 31st       
7:30 AM                               No intentions 
Friday, February 1st 
7:30 AM                                              Ruth Thompson 
Saturday, February 2nd 
5:00 PM                                  Toni Ramos                              
Sunday, February 3rd 
8:00 AM                      Our Parish Family 
11:00 AM                                           

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
On Friday’s, from noon to1:00pm, we will have  a 
Holy Hour which includes The Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament. Please consider stopping 
into the Church, during the noon hour, and 
spending some quiet time in prayer before the 
Presence of the Lord in the Eucharist. 
 

Christmas Decorations at the Cemetery 
If you haven’t already done it, please spend 

some time at the Cemetery removing the 
Christmas decorations. Thank you  

 

 
The Knights would like to thank everyone for 

their support of the Seminarian Assistance Fund 
Breakfast. A special thank you to Fr. John for the 

use of the Parish Center. 

 
St. Mary’s Snow Policy 

If the schools are closed, then there is 
no Mass. Stay Safe! 

Please pray for all who serve our country and are 
in harm’s way. SICK: Pray for: Michael Ferreira, 
Kimberly Feinsod, Gladys Soverino, Julie Grimaldi,   
Bernard Walsh,   Joan Wilson Godeau, Peter Dugan, 
Kori Olsen, Dennis J. Dias, Ashley Andrade, Barbara 
Murphy, Fr. Tom Clements, Claire Schroeder, Davy 
Walker, Pamela Marchant, Dino Almodobar, Sandy 
Duarte, Elsie Dudley,  Therese Woodward, Troy 
Towne, Lola Jagolta, Roy Barrett, Marge Mock, 
Charles Howard, Ceil Dragon, Barbara Carvalho, 
John Grangrade, Phyllis Slattery, Tom Murphy, 
Xavier Andrade, Shannon Reeves, Kathy Sherman, 
Patricia & Charlie Andrade, Barbara Mintz, Stephen 
McCluskey, Kerry O’Keefe, Ron Bocage, Santiaguita 
Hernandez, Paul Gonnella,  Nancy Pittman, Kevin 
Dugan, Linda LaConti,  Donna Perone, Stephen  
Rickard, Sylvia Lewis, Shirley Souza, Molly Elverson, 
Sarah Partdrige, Fernando Gutierrez, Felix Soares, 
Jerry & Brad Giles,Thelma Perry Roderick, Steve 
Poulin, Vallorie Oliver, Bella Ikova, Pat Raith, Mary 
McCullough, Deb Armstrong, Kieran Murphy, Reggie 
Bradford, Dick Phelan, Dan Mack, Theresa 
Andersen,  Lori Fox , Kayden Sellick, Eileen 
McGrath, Sara Brooks, Mark Albright and Ritch S. 
Leone. For visits by a priest please call the office. 
 

Third Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Sunday Neh 8:2-4a, 5-6, 8-10; 1 Cor 12:12-30; 
Lk 1:1-4, 4:14-21  
Monday: Heb 9:15, 24-28; Mk 3:22-30 
Tuesday: Heb 10:1-10; Mk 3:31-35 
Wednesday: Heb 10:11-18; Mk 4:1-20 
Thursday: Heb 10:19-25; Mk 4:21-25 
Friday: Heb 10:32-39; Mk 4:26-34 
Saturday: Mal 3:1-4; Heb 2:14-18; Lk 2:22-40 or 
2:22-32 

 
The U.S. bishops’ pastoral on 
stewardship reinforces today’s reading 
from 1 Corinthians: “Because its 
individual members do collectively make 
up the Body of Christ, that body’s health 
and well-being are the responsibility of 
the members—the personal responsibility 
of each one of us. We are all stewards of 
the Church.” 
Jan. 19 & 20:  Stewardship   $ 
Not available at press time 



 
There is Religious Education this week. Next 
class is Sunday, February 10, 2019. 
Grades 1-7  meet at NNS at 9:00 to 10:30AM  
Grades 8 & 9 meet at FGH at 6:00 to 7:30PM  

Judy DeBaggis 
Director of Faith Formation and Youth 

Ministry 
St. Mary-Our Lady of the Isle, Nantucket 

DRE@stmarysnantucket.org 

 

A Pilgrimage to Poland and Budapest 

 

Looking for the PERFECT NEW YEAR’S GIFT? 

We invite you to join Fr. Marcel Bouchard and Fr. 
George Bellenoit in a pilgrimage to Poland and 
Budapest -July 30-August 10, 2019.  Come with 
them and follow the lives of the great saints John 
Paul II, Sr. Faustina, and Maximilian Kolbe.  This 
exciting adventure will lift your spirits, and delight 
your senses!  

For more information, to request a brochure, 
please contact Randy Pinto 321-987-8173 or 
email randypinto1@gmail.com 

The Pro-Life Apostalate is sponsoring its 
Annual Essay Contest. Their theme this 
year is “EVERY LIFE-Cherished-Chosen-
Sent”. Essays will be grouped and judged 
in two categories according to grade 
level: Grades 6,7 and 8 in the first 
category and Grades 9 through 12 
comprise the second category. If 
interested, please call the parish office at 
508-228-0100 for further information. The 
deadline is February 8, 2019. 

 
 

 Guarding Against the Spread of the Flu 
We have implemented the following changes 
temporarily to guard against spreading germs: 
1. We will eliminate the greeting of those around 
us before Mass. 
2. We suggest refraining from holding hands 
during the Lord’s Prayer. 
3. We encourage something other than shaking 
hands at the Sign of the Peace. 
4. Communion of the Precious Blood from the 
chalice will be suspended. We will need only the 
first three Extraordinary Ministers of 
Communion on the schedule. 
5. We suggest that communicants receive the 
host in their hands.   
6. We suggest that you refrain from hand-shaking 
and embracing when leaving church after Mass. 

A Retreat for Men 
“Everybody dies—but not everyone 

lives” 
Sacred Heart Retreat Center 
February 8, 9 & 10, 2019 
Led by Ernie Collamati & Deacon Bruce 
Bonneau 
If interested, please contact the office at 
508-228-0100 for a registration form. 

 
2018 Tax Statements  

Contact the Parish Office at 
508-228-0100 to receive yours. 

 
HOLY FAMILY ICON 

The religious ICON of the HOLY FAMILY will be 
on display in our church for your adoration and 
devotion on February 6th and will be the 
centerpiece for a special prayer service held on 
Wednesday, February 6th   following the 7:30 AM 
Mass. 
This ICON was blessed by Pope Francis and 
given to the Knights of Columbus to circulate and 
help foster devotions toward the Holy Family in 
support of Family Life. We invite every family 
member to come together to offer the Prayers of 
Consecration and consecrate and devote 
themselves to the ideal model of familial love set 
by Jesus, Mary and Joseph. 
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